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Hello Lottie Families, 

We had quite the busy week here at Lottie as we are all 

counting down to the end of the school year. 

Zoo walk was a great success. I hope all the parents 

enjoyed the kids presentations. 

Field Day went great.  We couldn’t have done it without 

all of our great parent volunteers. We were fortunate to 

have such a nice day. Please enjoy all the pictures we 

captured of the fun. I will put more in next weeks line up 

as well. 

We also had Jim “Basketball” Jones come to our school to 

spread his messages of kindness, being respectful and 

working hard. The students really loved this assembly. 

 

Book fair is coming again.  June 3-4th. Flyers to go home 

next week.  Ewallets are open to set up. Everything will be 

BOGO and don’t forget there is a 6% sales tax. 

 

 

We encourage our families to be signed up to receive text messages from the School District 

notifying you of cancellations or other issues If you are not already signed up, you can sign up by 

following the instructions below.  Send a text message to (67587) with the words "opt in" or 

"subscribe" as the message. If you are already receiving text message from Anchor Bay School 

District no further action is required. For more information you can visit 

http://schoolmessenger.com/txtmsg/  

 

June 5th 

Doughnuts with 

grownups 8am 

June 9th 

kindergarten 

celebration 

June 10th 4th 

grade farewell 

June 11th 5th 

grade farewell  

½ days June 

10th,11th 

June 11th last 

day of school 
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Ms. Palazzolo’s Dance party.  Kids could spin 

the prize wheel for a chance to win a dance 

party.  Everyone had a great time. 
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Lottie Third Grade students proudly presented their Zoo Walk Research 

projects to students, staff, and families on Wednesday! From colorful 

posters to confident presentations, each student showcased their hard 

work, creativity, and knowledge about their animals🙂 
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The Anchor Bay High School Jazz Band came 

and preformed for our students.  They were 

wonderful and the students enjoyed listening 
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